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Hello Melissa and Mike,

Regarding the liquor license application by Marriott Natick for the Residence Inn at the
Avenu development on Speen Street, the Safety Officer is recommending installation of
a five (5) foot tall fence between the hotel site and the property line along Speen Street.
Please note this is a departure from the site plan approved by the Planning Board for the
development parcel, and will require approval for a minor modification of the
previously approved site plan by the Planning Board. I have informed the project
manager for National Development about this requirement.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns on this matter.

Thank you,

Ted Fields

-- 
Ted Fields
Senior Planner
Town of Natick, Massachusetts
508-647-6450
tfields@natickma.org
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